

Next board meeting (14/02/19)

- Follow up from last meeting:
 - New design for the T-shirts (victor) Rasmus will find the prints (done)
 - Photos (still missing the poster in the gym), New board members will find a suitable picture for the board poster.
 - Shoes storage (Anne) Done
 - Hold storage (Charlie) Buy it.
 - Getting a drawing of the Gym (Charlie)
 - Whiteboards (Charlie) Buy them
 - The competition.
 - should we have a sign up, to avoid 100 + ppl showing up?? As we are over 600 members.
- Selling holds update (charlie) Charlie have sold holds for 5000kr, budget on dropbox.
- Update Budget (Charlie)
 - This needs a discussion and vote for aprovel
 - 30.000 for volumes We will buy them for 15.000kr at a time to make sure we have enough space.
 - 5.000 on bolts we are out of flatbolts and bits. Buy them.
 - 10-15.000 on hold storage But it.
 - Need to see if we can get the once I found to fit.
- General updates and plans (charlie)
Every new decision have to go through DTU sport and they are conservatives
 - Moonboard
 - Waiting for response from DTU sport.
 - Renovation and rules
 - We are not allowed to do anything.
 - And if we start doing anything we have the risk of being shut down do to fire safety and work environment rules.
 - Trying to get us a new place.
- T-shirts (Charlie)
 - We have the option to contact Friluftslund to see if we can get a sponsorship deal
 - We need to check the "Shop modul" on "klub modul" to see if we can use that for selling T-shirts
- Fire access road (Charlie)
 - We are not allowed to store anything in the windowself next to the fire access road.
 - Putting up signs or something to show Cas that we are trying to do something about it.
 - Putting up signs for tops, asking people to get down ASAP.
- Homepage changes (Charlie)
 - Changed the "dtu student" to "DTU affiliated" to show that people working at DTU needs to use this one
 - Get the drop down menu removed, to make sure people get to see the reg-guide.
 - Change the headlines to english under the board.
 - Add a new section to give general info about recurring events we have
 - Add section for "gæste ordning"
- Training day/tips and tricks (Charlie)

- Have a day, where we are there to give hints, tips and tricks for new and experience climbers.
 - So more “hygge” than a proper training program.
- Section cleaning and building (Charlie
 - Build a Boulder will be the weekend after our comp. Or the weekend after.
 - Next cleaning will be in mid to end of April, starting at the most filled up section.
 - Trying to limited white routes, as they fill up the walls fast.
 - I need some inputs here.
 - Removing routes
 - Thoughts on this?
- Competition prices? (Anton ask Claus about prices and sponsorship (also t-shirts))
- Club email.